
Dear Parents and Families,

I hope you are all well and had a good week. 

Welcome Mrs Logan
Due to an increase in Kindergarten enrolments throughout this term, we are
excited to announce the creation of an additional Kindergarten class. As a
result, there will be two Kindergarten classes, with Waratah being split into
two groups. The new class, Myrtle, will begin on Monday 17 March. Mrs. Logan,
a new teacher to our school, will be the teacher of Myrtle and is excited to join
our community. Ms Evans and Mrs. Marks will continue to be the class
teachers of Waratah.

Swimming Zone Competition
Last week, several of our students represented our school at the PSSA Zone
Swimming Carnival after qualifying through our school swimming carnival. It
was a fantastic day, and as always, our students demonstrated outstanding
determination and sportsmanship, making us proud. A big thank you to Miss
Pedron and Mr Mackie for accompanying the students, and to the parents
and families who came out to support the event.

Year 6 Camp
This week, our Year 6 students attended their three day camp at The Great
Aussie Bush Camp. It was a fantastic opportunity for students to connect with
nature, challenge themselves, and build strong teamwork skills. During the
camp, they participated in a range of outdoor activities that helped foster
resilience, leadership, and friendship. A big thank you to Miss Pedron and Mr
Watts for attending the camp, the staff who worked hard to organise this
experience, and to the parents for their support. I am looking forward to
hearing all about the camp next week. 

Parent Information Session
Thank you to the parents and families who attended the Parent Information
Session last week. It was wonderful to have so many families attend and for us
to share what is happening at our school and how we support the learning
and social development of all students. A copy of the presentation has been
emailed to families.  

If there is anything you need or the school can do to support you, please don’t
hesitate to reach out. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au
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What’s going on in
Kangaroo Paw? 

What’s going on in
Kangaroo Paw? 

This week Kangaroo Paw have been writing
informative sentences about Australian
animals. On Thursday they drew diagrams,
used labels and wrote compound sentences.
Well done Kangaroo Paw! 

this week at gps... this week at gps... 
Jarjums Story factoryJarjums Story factory

Storyteller Uncle Russ visited Glebe Public
School from the Story Factory on Monday to
conduct a storytelling workshop for Jarjums in
Year 4-6. Story factory is a not for profit creative
writing centre building writing skills, confidence
and creativity. 

Students created their own fantastical Robot
Bird, a creature that represents some special
aspect of their own personality, then wrote a
story sharing the tale of their first meeting with
the Robot Bird. 

School GatesSchool Gates
Thank you for your support with the new
opening and closing times of the school
gates. We are still in the process of organsing
the new permanent signage, but in the
meantime, please remember the following
times:

Glebe Point Road: 8:30am - 9:10am and
2:50pm - 3:15pm
Derwent Street: 8:30am - 9:30am and
2:50pm - 3:15pm
Derby Place (electronic gate): 8:30am -
9:10am and 2:50pm - 3:15pm

If your child arrives late or is absent from
school for a whole day, you MUST provide the
school with an explanation. You can advise the
school of your child's absence/s through one of
the following options:

Calling the school on 9660 4549
Emailing the school at glebe-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Logging into the Sentral parent App and
providing a reason for the absence/s
advising the class teacher via the SeeSaw
App

Explaining Student
Absences

Explaining Student
Absences

Names on BelongingsNames on Belongings
We ask that any items that your child brings to
school (lunchbox, drink bottle, hat, jumper, bike,
scooter, helmet) are clearly labeled with their
name. This helps us to be able to return items to
their owner if they are lost. Thank you!

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87


JOIN ONLINE OR IN-PERSON

Agenda:
Guest Speaker
Principal’s Update
Parent Question? - Ask on the
night or email your question to
committee@glebeschool.org.au  
P&C 2025 event planning  

Tuesday, 18 March 2025

7.00 PM - 8PM

Invited by Glebe P&C to 
address declining  enrolments

at  Glebe Public School  

Guest Speaker
 - Ms. Angela Lyris, NSW

Department of Education  

One  touch link or 
scan QR code 

All Welcome

Glebe Public School
Flametree Classroom 
or online
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We hope everyone has had a great start to the term! We have been busy with lots of fun activities at Centipede and now
it’s time to book your Autumn Vacation Care!

In the next school holidays Centipede will be open from Monday 14th to Tuesday 29th April (including two staff
development days, but closed on all public holidays. Check out our exciting program! Vacation care opening hours are
8:00am – 5:00pm. Breakfast, lunch and snacks are all provided. Please note days booked cannot be cancelled. Please visit
our website for a booking form, or pick one up at Centipede. Please also ensure that you have filled in an enrolment form
for 2025.

Please book early to avoid disappointment as some days have limited availability!

We still have availability for before and after care during the school term – please pop in to pick up an enrolment form or
find one on our website. 

Centipede

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODJiY2UzMmUtZjlmZS00ZGNkLWI3NDItMmYzZGY3ODkyNWJl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2205a0e69a-418a-47c1-9c25-9387261bf991%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a0b206e0-566a-41b3-82c9-c8c683f76225%22%7d
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcentipedeglebe.weebly.com%2Fvacation-care-program.html&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2cf02c8c2aef4e38754908dd60382d14%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638772516605000153%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6BdqRMKKjqjBMxQbJOWBtbTxedsIGKbkxK4Im2nTFKo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcentipedeglebe.weebly.com%2Fvacation-care-program.html&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2cf02c8c2aef4e38754908dd60382d14%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638772516605000153%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6BdqRMKKjqjBMxQbJOWBtbTxedsIGKbkxK4Im2nTFKo%3D&reserved=0


SCHOOL BAND ‘PARENT’ 

Glebe Public School Band is back and bigger than ever in 2025 -
with more financial support from the P&C and the school. No
musical instrument skills required! But If you love music and are
keen to  make band a  success, such as helping organise band
concerts and fundraising   - please do sign up.   

IT TAKES A VILLAGE....

Scan QR code or CLICK 

CLASS PARENT SIGN UP  

Every year we ask each classroom to have a volunteer ‘class
parent’, to help moderate the Whats App class listing. An easy,
light-touch role to help create connections between
parents/carers, organise play dates and share messages. 

READING SUPPORT IN THE CLASS ROOM 

Interested in helping with reading in the class room? If you’ve got
a spare 30 minutes in your week, please sign up. A teacher will be
in touch to discuss. 

Scan QR code or CLICK 

Scan QR code or CLICK 

NEURODIVERGENT PEER SUPPORT GROUP

An informal network of parents and carers wanting to connect,
share information and create a positive community of support
for their unique journey of neurodivergent parenting. The idea
for this group came from a parent at a 2024 P&C meeting, and
the P&C is pleased to support it in 2025.  We could set up a
Zoom catch-up, or an in-person casual coffee meet up -
whatever works best for the group! .
  

Scan QR code or CLICK 

https://forms.gle/hooWAcgWzcgzCaa38
https://forms.gle/hooWAcgWzcgzCaa38
https://forms.gle/EWGbWcyX9yz3mP7D9
https://forms.gle/EWGbWcyX9yz3mP7D9
https://forms.gle/PEn5QGuHCYi7Gk3V7
https://forms.gle/PEn5QGuHCYi7Gk3V7
https://forms.gle/Vr1SSnZoZp7ZCVENA
https://forms.gle/Vr1SSnZoZp7ZCVENA









